
 

 

TIP POLICY 2018-2019 

The Lakeside Restaurant’s staff and students are delighted to 

be at your service. As a training facility, your custom in our 

restaurant ensures that the managers of the future’s learning 

can be facilitated. For which we extend our gratitude for. 

 

Tipping is not necessary and would be politely declined in 

accordance with University policy if offer by means of 

internal cost code. All other tips are equally unnecessary 

however any monies we do graciously receive are 

remunerated to our staff and students equally. We are 

unable to reward our students with monetary sums and 

therefore out of fairness tips are distributed throughout the 

year via social events and gifts for all team members.  

 

We thank you for your custom and support in the training of 

our students and are always welcoming of any feedback.  

 

For more information please contact lakeside@surrey.ac.uk 
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